
 

FIRST AMENDMENT TO  
ASPEN VIEW ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL CONTRACT  

 This First Amendment to Charter School Contract (“Contract”) is made and entered on the dates 
identified below by and between DOUGLAS COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT RE-1 (the “District”) and 
ASPEN VIEW ACADEMY, a public charter school organized as a Colorado non-profit corporation (the 
“School”) (collectively, the “Parties”). 

WHEREAS, on January 19, 2021, the Board of Education (“Board”) of District approved the 
School’s Renewal Application and authorized District and School to negotiate and enter into a mutually 
acceptable charter school renewal contract; and 

WHEREAS, subsequent thereto School and District negotiated the terms of a mutually 
acceptable charter school renewal contract; and 

WHEREAS, on May 11, 2021, the Board approved the negotiated renewal contract (the “Charter 
School Contract”) with the School under the adoption of the Consent Agenda; and 

WHEREAS, subsequent to May 11, 2021, District and School realized that the Contract 
approved by the Board included an erroneous Attachment 6 which did not include all non-automatic 
waivers requested by School; and 

WHEREAS, District and School wish to correct this error and assure that correct Attachment 6 
attached hereto as Exhibit A be included in the Charter School Contract and replace the erroneous 
Attachment 6. 

NOW THEREFORE, it is agreed between the Parties that Attachment 6 attached hereto as 
Exhibit A be included in the Charter School Contract between the Parties and replace the erroneous 
Attachment 6 included in the Contract approved by the Board on May 11, 2021.   

 IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the Parties have executed this First Amendment to the Charter 
Contract as of the dates written below.  

     ASPEN VIEW ACADEMY,  
     a Colorado non-profit corporation 
 

By:         

         
Print Name and Title 
 

     Date:         

 

DOUGLAS COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT RE-1 
 

     By:         
            David Ray, President, Board of Education 
 
     Date:         

ATTEST: 

 
 
          
Elizabeth Hanson, Secretary, Board of Education   




